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DELTA EPSILON

Minutes – March 24, 2011
Present:  Dana Manley, Barbara Kearney, Karen Hartman, Anna Fowler, Gingy Grider, Dina Byers, Katy Garth, Lori Ballard, Melissa Ross, Carolyn Tinsley, Marie Wallace, Lavina Belue, Lori Callihan & Summer Cross
I. The meeting was called to order minutes from the

January 27, 2011 meeting were reviewed and approved by unanimous vote. Treasurer’s report $6059.74. 

II. Correspondence:

A. A thank you note was presented from Jessica Naber. Mrs. Naber was recently awarded a $500.00 Delta Epsilon Research Grant Award. 
III. Old Business: 
A. The FaceBook site is available for all members by searching FaceBook with:

a. Delta Epsilon Chapter-Sigma Theta Tau International
B. Delta Epsilon Website is available at:
a. http://campus.murraystate.edu/org/deltaepsilon/

C. A Pharmacology Update:

a. Fees are $2500.00 ($1500.00 with discount) plus travel/food/lodging costs of the speaker. The group agreed that we should continue with this program. Available dates were discussed and the group agreed to try for July 22. It was suggested that Delta Epsilon collaborate with the Purchase Consortium, the Kentucky Coalition of NP/CNM, and MSU SON for possible sponsorship. It was also suggested to contact Primary Care and Pfizer drug rep for possible sponsorship. Dina will contact the speaker to confirm date. Members agreeing to serve on the planning committee for this event include:
i. Dina Byers

ii. Katy Garth

iii. Melissa Ross

iv. Carolyn Tinsley

v. Gingy Grider

vi. Dana Manley
D.  Research Grant Award: Jessica Naber--$500.00
a. Naber, J. (2011). The Effect of Reflective Writing Interventions on Critical Thinking Skills and Dispositions of Baccalaureate Nursing Students.
b. Thank you to the Grant Peer Review Committee:
i. Kathy Farrell, Chair
ii. Gingy Grider
iii. Karen Hartman
iv. Barbara Kearney

IV. New Business
A. Delta Epsilon Spring Induction: May 13, 2011 at 4:30 in Mason Hall Auditorium

a. Still in need of guest speaker

B.  Laura Durbin will be invited to provide the next meeting’s CE offering regarding Alternative Medicine in Nursing.

C. Upcoming Elections:

2011-2013 Officers needed for :


President


Secretary


Leadership Succession Committee (3 members)

Anyone interested, please let Cyndi Spruill know by May 1.
V. Other Business: The group discussed possible fund raising events to ensure continued support of the Research Grant Award and to consider supporting a scholarship in the future. A suggestion was presented regarding a 5K event. The group is asked to be thinking about fundraising efforts and to consider the regular contribution or support of a philanthropic organization. The Angel’s Clinic was suggested as a potential organization; however, due to wide spread region that our members represent plus the international focus of the organization, members are encouraged to think about philanthropic support and to financially support that effort in the future. 
VI. Next Meeting: May 26, 2011 at 6:00 at the Pasta House in Paducah, KY
Respectfully submitted,
Dana Manley,

President
 
